

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Est Cos

Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

6 December 2021

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers

The Year 6 Farewell will be held at the Gilgandra Services Club on Tuesday 14 December, commencing at 5:45pm for dinner for Year 6 students only. The students will then walk back to the school accompanied by the staff for the presentation of Awards and Graduation Certificates at approximately 7pm.

At school the Presentation Assembly will be held in the K-2 playground on Noreen Street to enable unvaccinated parents/carers to view the assembly from outside the fence (seating will be available). All students are able to have two vaccinated adults present at the assembly. Parents/carers must sign in at the school gate in Noreen Street and show their vaccination certificate to ensure Departmental requirements are met.

Students have been able to select a meal that the Gilgandra Services Club will prepare and have ready for the students at 6pm. The dress attire is neat and tidy.

If you have any concerns please contact Tricia on 68472043.

Yours Sincerely,

Patricia Howard